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I strongly support this bill because it will help homeowners heat and cool their homes 

more efficiently and save money. It's also projected that helping more homeowners 

do this will help Oregon achieve future goals in combating climate change, which will 

hopefully help to avert its most terrible effects: extreme heatwave, wildfires and 

drought. 


